
Submitter: Heidi Wismer 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Energy and Environment 

Measure: SB525 

I oppose this measure. As farmers we have not seen anything on the market yet that 

is comparable to the gas powered engine for our irrigation motors. Something that 

runs for hours in the hot elements of summer. There is also cost involved when out 

lawing gas motors because the new option is not near cost effective!  


